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Comments: The Black Hills are very important to me as I have spent 5 years living there and continue to visit

multiple times a year. It is a special place that should be protected. The threat this project poses to wildlife,

nearby residents and the local watershed is not acceptable. I oppose this project and would please request the

Forest Service to do an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this project. Thank you. 


